Ms Bethia Featherstone - Community liver health checks are a valuable tool to support early diagnosis of liver disease
I was enthusiastic to attend EASL 25 for the first time and delighted to present as a named author, a poster entitled ‘Community liver health checks are a valuable tool to support early diagnosis of liver disease.’ I was also given the opportunity to speak within the “Poster Tour Interprofessional Forum: Real life”. This was a fantastic opportunity to participate in the programme, even in a small way.  I have been improving my approach to presenting and public speaking and this was a chance for further development within the prestigious conference. I was very keen to talk about the delivery of the important early diagnosis work taking place for the last 18 months in our local area. I am also keen to be a representative of the nursing community as an increasing amount of care for liver patients is provided by the specialist nursing team. I feel it is very important to share our experiences widely to get a better understanding of the important work we undertake.
I was also able to increase my own understanding of liver disease. I gained a improved awareness of current liver knowledge and I am committed to sharing this with our local liver team. I also had the opportunity to meet other nursing professionals to talk through similar experiences and share knowledge. This opportunity to network has been very valuable, alongside spending time with my own liver team helping to establish a strong team dynamic. I hope to use the skills and knowledge gained over the course of the conference to enhance my delivery of care to patients and be of greater benefit overall to the liver team.

